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February 11, 2004

Joe Ruiz, Jr.

Manager, Employment Services

Tacoma School District

P.O. Box 1357

Tacoma, WA 98401

Dear Mr. Ruiz,

The students, faculty and staff of the Master In Teaching Program would like to thank you for participating in the 2004 Mock Interviews.  The experience and knowledge gained by these exercises are an invaluable asset to our students.  Initial responses from students have been overwhelmingly positive.  I am in the process of compiling the advice given to our students and will have it available for all.  

We appreciate your support, effort, and willingness to participate in the success of the MIT program.  Thanks again for your time and talents and I look forward to your participation next year.

I will be enclosing a short questionnaire for you to complete and return to help us improve our Mock Interview process.

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty
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